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Together Everyone Achieves More 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We can’t believe that we have come to the end of another half term already! Time certainly flies by, and we’ve had another busy week 
at Curwen. It has been lovely to see so many children out on educational visits to bring their learning to life, and we extend thanks once 
again to the parents and carers who have accompanied these. Without your support we would not be able to run these visits. 
 
We hope that the children have enjoyed the Jubilee party lunch that we had today, as well as the opportunity to dress up. We hope 
that you manage to enjoy many of the community events that are going on to celebrate the Jubilee next week. This week we also 
celebrated our annual 'Curwen Awards' with children, staff and providers that work with the school, nominated for awards by our staff. 
We hope that all those that attended enjoyed an uplifting evening. 
 
This week we are so proud of our children that reached the final of the London Mayor’s ‘Count on Us’ challenge. They competed 
against other schools from the capital and really did us proud! Big thanks also goes to Ms Adjekum for all the support she gave them. 
Huge congratulations also go to our SEND children that took part in our Ten Pin Bowling tournament this week. We are delighted that 
they won which was fantastic news! 
 
We hope that you all have an enjoyable and relaxing half term. Hopefully the weather will be nice and the children will be able to get 
outside and get some air. If they are at home on mobile phones, tablets or consoles then please do monitor what they are accessing. 
Check out our weekly ‘Wake Up Wednesday’ information to help you to keep up with some of the potential dangers associated with 
certain platforms. Working together we can make sure the online world is a safe and happy place for our children. 
 
Have a lovely break!  
 
Mr Harris and Mrs Mansfield  

6C—99% attendance! 
BEST WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

On Tuesday, a group of 20 children with English as an Additional Language visited London Zoo.  For most, it was the first 

time that they were close to wild animals. 

Once at the zoo, the children particularly enjoyed watching the tigers, the penguins and the insects. They asked questions 

about the animals’ habitats, what food they ate, how did they come to the zoo or if they could go out. Both children and 

adults were amazed with the camouflage skills of the stick insects and the leaf 

insects and a little frightened to walk among spiders, but they soon realised that 

they were harmless. Everyone was astounded at the penguins who swam close to 

the glass where we stood. It was a lovely trip and a great experience for children 

who had not seen so many different animal species before. They have surely learnt 

much about animals and nature, created memories and had a great time in a group 

where everyone shared the same curiosity and enthusiasm. 

EAL Zoo trip 



AM—Mahdi 

RDR—Aivah 

RMC—Asaiah 

1K—Charlotte 

1L—Tabani 

2W—Zoya 

2R—Ellie-May 

3B—Anhaa 

3H—Ghian 

4C—Tasfiyah 

4K—Nabiha 

5C—Sodiq 

5T—Khadija 

6H—Jenar 

6U—Stephanie 

OAK—Ridwan 

PM—Sadan 

RM—Yousef 

RC—Alisha 

1I—Liam 

1SN—Latif 

2S—Temidayo 

2M—Mohamed 

3G—Adam S 

3L—Mohammed 

4N—Chace 

4A—Areeba 

5B—Anayah 

5L—Andrea 

6C—Oba 

6B—Ilhaam 

 

Our Stars That Shine 

Gloria– 1I 

For her resilience when going on 

trips 

 

Kindness Cup Winners 

TT Rockstars 

Upcoming Trips: 

 Forest School for 4K & 3G on 8th June 

 Chessington for SEND children on 9th June 

 

 

 

Other reminders: 

 As we are getting closer to summer, and it is 

becoming sunnier, please make sure to give your 

children sun screen on the especially sunny days. 

 

Reminders for the Week 

Benjamin Zephaniah— 716 

Roald Dahl— 655 

Charles Dickens— 641 

Julia Donaldson— 506 

Team Points: 

This week, we had Anushka, August and Riban, in year 4, represent 

Curwen in the first round of the annual Mayor's Fund for London Count 

on Us Maths Challenge. They worked extremely hard to prepare for the 

competition and showed outstanding communication and teamwork skills 

during the challenge. As a result, they were successful and managed to 

beat 10 schools and make it to the final round. Well done to you all!  

Count on Us Maths Challenge 

Please can we request that if you are using a 

car/vehicle to drop your children at school, that 

you consider the speed at which you are 

driving. We have recently had several parents 

and local residents share their concerns about 

vehicles belonging to parents/carers driving at 

speed in the streets surrounding Curwen.  

The streets around Curwen are narrow with lots 

of young children and families trying to cross at 

several points and, if dangerous driving 

continues it is only a matter of time before a 

serious accident or even a fatality occurs. Many 

of our pupils walk to/from school alone without 

an adult and cars driving at speed puts them 

and other pedestrians in danger.  

ATTENTION ALL DRIVERS  


